

July2024 issue 45 Editor: SSR

NO WIPES



Newsletter

Director Elections: HPUD voted at their June regular board meeting to combine Election of Directors with the regular elections in November. There are two seats that terms will expire on 12/31/24. If you are interested in becoming a board member, you need to sign-up with the county office between July 15th and ending August 9th. Candidates are required to file papers in person at the County Clerk's office, located in the Annex behind the Historic Courthouse at 220 South Lassen Street, Susanville. An appointment is recommended. Call 530-257-8217 to schedule an appointment. All Candidates will also need to complete a Form 700

The District is currently recruiting for our Volunteer Fire Department. Anyone interested in becoming part of our community Volunteer Fire Department is welcome to fill out an application. Auxiliary is looking for volunteers to help revive the current Fire Department Auxiliary. The Auxiliary works to help support the firefighter volunteers. If any questions or would like to help, please contact Eula Johnson.

Burn Permits are suspended until further notice.

Child Safety: Children playing with fire is dangerous. Each year these types of fires cause many preventable injuries and deaths. Store matches and lighters out of children's reach and sight. Teach young children to never touch matches or lighters. Store matches out of reach of children.

Cooking safety: Keep in eye on what you are frying and barbequing. Keep items that can catch fire away from your cooking areas.

School is out for the summer— Please be aware of children at play!

Doyle Days: Saturday August 3rd spend the Day in Doyle with lizard racing, vendors, craft fair, BBQ, parade and more.

Enjoy your Summer!!!

August Dates to Remember: Back to School—August 15th, 2024



Administrative Office Hours Monday-Thursday 8:00am—3:00pm Fridays 8:00 - 12:00pm

PO Box 115 447-855 Plumas Street

Phone #: 530-827-3150 Fax #: 530-827-3153 Water/Sewer Emergency # 877-467-7014

www.herlongpud.com

Reminders:

- <u>Utility</u> Payments are due in Office by the 10th of every month, not postmarked. Late fees apply if received after due date or balance not paid in full
- PSN Help # 866-917-7368 (must have valid email and account #)
- FOOD PANTRY @ VFW HALL -1st & 3rd Fridays of the month from 9am-12pm

Upcoming Events & Meetings:

- Sierra Alliance Mtg–
 Wednesday, Sept 25, 2024 @
 5:30pm
- HPUD Board Meeting 8/27/24 @ 5:30pm
- Neighborhood Watch 8/21
- HPUD closed 9/2

Board of Directors

Jim Swistowicz, President Eula Johnson , Vice-President Erinn Reed Secretary Lee Harris, Director Felix Flores, Director